
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 91.38% 

Sycamores – 96.67% 

Poplars – 98.0% 

Maples – 93.33% 

Elms – 86.67% 

Hawthorns – 98.67% 

Chestnuts – 93.03% 

 

Miss Farrar’s class has won for the 

week and also the term so will be 

enjoying their special treat next week! 

Well done to them again!  

 
 

Class News 

Seedlings – We loved sports day yesterday. Nursery all tried their very best 

and we were very impressed by our grown-up races too! Thank you all for 

coming.  

Saplings – This week we have been thinking lots about the upcoming 

summer holidays and talking about the things we like to do in the summer. 

We are certainly summer ready!  

Sycamores – This week we enjoyed our school trip to Newbiggin. All children 

were amazing and a special thank you to our parent/carer helpers. We can’t 

wait for a fun-filled week next week!  

Poplars – Year 2 have been fantastic this week. When we went on our school 

trip you were brilliant ambassadors for our school. When we had our 

playdate with Nursery children you were so kind and played so beautifully 

with our younger friends. Well done All. 

Maples – This week we enjoyed our trip to the QEII lake. Everyone was 

fantastically behaved. We have also started to learn how to cross-stitch.  

Elms – This week, Elm have worked extremely hard on their class assembly, 

which we can all agree was amazing! The children have been so driven to 

further their understanding of crime and punishment across the ages. 

Hawthorns – The highlight of our week and year has been our amazing trip 

to London. We loved seeing all of the wild animals at the zoo and all the 

major landmarks in our capital city Can’t believe we even got to see King 

Charles!  

Chestnuts – This week we have been learning how to do quilting, 

engineering a biscuit protector and putting the finishing touches to our 

leavers celebrations!  

We’re nearly done! 

It has been such a fantastic week in school – even though I’ve not 

been here for most it!  

Well done to our Unsung Heroes today. I am so pleased that they 

had their chance to shine and be celebrated. It makes me so 

proud that we have so many children who follow our rules and do 

so consistently over the year. 

London Baby! Well done to Y5. It was brilliant! 

Have a lovely weekend.  Mr Moran.  

 

Our fantastic unsung heroes for this half 

term. Well done everyone!  

Special mentions this week go to Henry for being the best batter at cricket, Arthur S for winning the best crate sticker at 

scout camp last weekend, Florence T for passing her ballet exams, Zachary for getting his 5m swimming badge, Taylor for 

singing a solo part and dancing in an ABBA show, Lochlan for amazing academic progress and giving things a try, Navneet 

for an amazing end of year report, Isaac C for meeting his favourite basketball player at his basketball presentation, Violet 

for attending her first boating weekend with the sea cadets and raising £80 towards the unit with guess the teddy at 

Ashington Community Fair, Archie for being kind, helping around the house and for a fantastic school report and Florence 

A for winning her dance competition and moving up a grade. Well done everyone.  

 

 


